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Houghton Mifflin 
Company September 30, 1975

Laura Gilpin
409 Camlna del Monte Sol
Sante Fe, New Mexico

Dear Ms. Gilpin,
We are in the process of bringing our picture source 

file up to date and are contacting all sources listed in it for 
the latest information on their location, services, and fees.
Since you have been of help to us in the past, we would appreciate 
it if you would fill in the appropriate information below.

Name :_______________________________________________________

Address:___________ _________________________________________

Telephone (and/or Telex):___________________________________

Appropriate Attention Line or Contact:______________________

Subject Matter Available:___________________________________

Price Scale for Black and White Photographs:

One-Time English Language Rights:______________________

World Rights :__________________________________________

One-Time Translation, Canadian or British Imprint:

Revision of First Edition:_____________________________
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Price Scale for Color Transparencies:

One-Time English Language Rights:______________________

World Rights :_______________________ ___________________

One-Time Translation, Canadian or British Imprint:_____

Revision of First Edition:_____________________________

Photos/Transparencies will be sent on approval: | | Yes | [ No

Holding Period :_____________________________________________

Holding Fee:________________________________________________

Research or Service Fee:____________________________________

Terms for Discounts on Black and White Photos:______________

Terms for Discounts on Color Transparencies:________________

Special Terms:______________________________________________

We will greatly appreciate any further information 
that you may provide and hope that this updating will result 
in further contact with you.

If we do not hear from you by October 31, we will 
assume that you do not want to be considered a source for 
educational materials and will remove your name from the 
listing.

Many thanks for your help and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Art Department, School Division
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